
June 23,2017 

Flotilla 10-06 Report 

Membership: 

While we have  gained two members, we will be losing a couple, but we have 3 or 4 in the joining 

process and several more showing interest. 

Activites: 

Safety Fair at GE, Red Cross Expo, Wilmington Marine Open Season, VE day at Tides, couple more.  

Proclamation signed by Mayor. Several VE days at marinas being planned. 

Training: 

Several  '10-min Trainings' on pdf programs, filling out online forms, signing documents. 

There is still a problem with getting forms submitted-  Many VE stickers passed around,  but fewer 

inspections being recorded. 
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